Republic of the Philippines o N o i '%) 1[ .w -

e Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

e — PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOU\;CES OFFICE

—— Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawanne e " CUTEOING

- Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 ty

e —

Dalene,

nyo— e

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

August 11, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L and S Bldg., Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

FROM 2 The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : RESPONSE DATED JULY 06, 2022 ON THE ISSUED NOTICE OF
VIOLATION (NOV) TO FERNVALE SUBDIVISION, BARANGAY
VI, CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated July 07,

2022 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Coron forwarded the letter response dated July 06, 2022 to
the issued Notice of Violation (NoV) on June 24, 2022. The response was made by Mr. Louis
Vincent M. Fernandez, in behalf of his father Mr. Vicente Fernandez. (Please refer to the
attached response letter for reference)

For information and further instruction. 'e

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Furnished
CENRO Coron, Palawan
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